
North Branch Construction begins construction on $6.9
million bus terminal
December 07, 2007 - Front Section

North Branch Const. Inc. has begun construction of a $6.9 million bus terminal, with associated
maintenance and storage buildings.
The buildings, owned by the State of N.H., Bureau of Public Works and Dept. of Transportation, are
being built on adjacent sites at exit 5 of Rte. 93, and comprise of 33,149 s/f. The terminal building
will have a steel frame with masonry bearing walls, brick veneer exterior, asphalt shingle roof and
radiant floor heat. The maintenance buildings will have structural steel frames, metal siding and
membrane roofs. Construction also includes a 10,000 gallon underground fuel storage tank.
Construction on all of the buildings will be completed in the fall of 2008. Tennant/Wallace Architects,
AIA PA provided the design for the project.
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